
 

 

22 January 2016 

Shine Corporate Ltd (SHJ)  

Extension of voluntary suspension 

 
Shine Corporate Ltd (ASX: SHJ) (Company) refers to its voluntary suspension request on 
Wednesday, 21 January 2016 and previous announcements regarding the Company’s review of its 
Work in Progress recovery rates and provisioning, and the impact of this on the FY2016 EBITDA 
guidance. 
 
The Company does not expect to be in a position to make an announcement by Monday, 25 January 
2016 as previously anticipated as it has not yet finalised its review of Work in Progress recovery rates 
and provisioning.  Accordingly, the Company has not yet determined with sufficient certainty the 
potential range of revised FY2016 EBITDA guidance. 
 
The Company continues to work to finalise its review as soon as possible and expects to be in a 
position to release an announcement by the commencement of trading on Friday, 29 January 2016.   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Vicki Clarkson   
Company Secretary   

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information 
Simon Morrison, Managing Director - Shine Corporate Limited 07 3837 9435 
Daniel Wilkie, Chief Financial Officer - Shine Corporate Limited 07 3837 9431 

 

 


